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April 16, 2021

Dear Solana Beach School District Families:
 
As the 2020-21 school year has been an unprecedented year, I would like to inform you that we
will be delaying all intradistrict transfer request decisions until the end of May 2021.  While it
was our intention to notify all families by mid-April, we will not have sufficient information related
to individual school enrollment numbers at all school sites until all families have submitted their
commitment for having their child(ren) either attend school in-person or participate in the online
program for the 2021-22 school year.  
 
Once all families have submitted their commitment in mid-May, we will review enrollment
numbers for each site and grade level. We will notify each family who submitted an intradistrict
transfer request during the open enrollment window in February 2021 as to whether their
request can be granted at the end of May.
 
I apologize for pushing back the timeline for intradistrict transfer request decisions, but it is
important that we know which programs our families are choosing for the 2021-22 school year
so we have accurate enrollment numbers at all of our schools.  If you have any questions,
please do not hesitate to contact Student Services at 858-794-7187.
 
Sincerely,

 
 

Lisa Denham, Coordinator of Student Services
Solana Beach School District 
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